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GEORGINA HOLLAR [ghollar@shaw.ca] 
Monday, June 09, 2014 5:54 PM 
Holme, Robyn S. 
Land use amendment/345Tuscany Drive NW 

In referrance to your notice of amendment for the land use for 345 Tus cany NW , I strongly 
oppose the new plans. I am surprised that with all the open land in this area, the choice was 
made to build a f i re station at this location! The noise factor is a big thing that should be 
considered. Also when we purchased our property, we were told that this piece of land was 
going to be used f or soccer fields. So far ,for 9+ years, it has been so! The city in that 
time planted a few trees, never watered them and as a result there is about 9 living trees 
out of twice that amount! We are enjoying our solitude in Tuscany Court as we prepare to 
retire and hope it will continue!! 
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